
Care workers needed more protection on pay and 
hours

 Switzerland 

The vpod public service workers has called on the federal government to deliver 
nationwide, binding rules on pay and working time for home care workers. It argues 
that non-binding, cantonal (regional) agreements are not effective enough, 
particularly on key issues of working and rest time. Vpod also says that the 
proposed hourly minimum wage of CHF 19.20 (EUR 17.40) doesn't guarantee a 
decent income and that a monthly minimum of CHF 4000 (EUR 3630) with a 13th 
month is necessary.
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